

PARTNERSHIP LEARNING

RIVERSIDE BRIDGE SCHOOL



Excellence for All

Head of School: Kim Cerri | Address: Renwick Road, Barking, IG11 0FU | Web: www.riversidecampus.com Email: bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk | Tel: 0203 946 5888

Thursday 8th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Autumn end of term letter

As we approach the end of our first term for this academic year, we wanted to write to you to thank you for the continued support you give to your child and to the school.

We are looking forward to seeing the school Christmas performance this year and inviting all our parents/carers in to see the performance live, which is something we have not been able to do over the last few years due to the Covid-19 restrictions. The staff and the pupils have put a lot of effort into the preparation of the event so please do come along and support our pupils.

We thank the parents/carers that have taken their time to tell us their thoughts on the social media posts that have recently started appearing on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram. If you would like to follow us the details are at the bottom of this letter. We are really enjoying sharing the work and achievements of our pupils.

The weather is turning very cold so we ask you to ensure that your children are appropriately dressed for the weather conditions.

The last date for pupils attending school this term is **Tuesday 20th December 2022**. On this date we will be finishing at 1:30pm. The Spring Term will recommence on **Monday 9th January 2023** at the usual time.

Throughout this term and at the end of this term we have and will be saying our 'see you laters' to Miss Isaacs, Miss Khanom, Miss Pathak and Miss Hughes who are going onto new and exciting adventures in their lives. We have welcomed, Miss Leitch and Miss Libby to our team of coeducators and Midday Assistants. In January 2023, we are welcoming into our team Mrs Cohen and Miss King as class teachers and Mr Stubbles as a new Assistant Headteacher. I am sure you will join me in wishing our leavers every success in their new pathway and welcoming our new joiners.

As we return from the Christmas break, we will continue our cycle of EHC annual reviews for all our pupils, this will continue through to May 2023. Please ensure you have responded to the EHC Annual Review Administrator to confirm your attendance at the meeting. Please note, unless there are exceptional circumstances we are unable to reschedule your appointment date/time.

We wish you all a safe and happy Christmas break.

Kindest Regards

Mrs K Cerri Headteacher



PARTNERSHIP LEARNING

RIVERSIDE BRIDGE SCHOOL



Excellence for All

Head of School: Kim Cerri | **Address**: Renwick Road, Barking, IG11 0FU | **Web**: www.riversidecampus.com **Email**: bridge@riverside bardaglea.org.uk | **Tel**: 0203 946 5888

Important Dates

Tuesday 20th December 2022 – Last day of term (1:30pm finish) Monday 9th January 2023 – First day of Spring Term Friday 10th February 2023 – Last day of first half of Spring Term Monday 29th February 2023 – First day of second half of Spring Term

Social Media Details



Website: http://www.riversidecampus.com/bridge